Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety
Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman St., Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Annual Fees and Report
Greetings,

Weed spraying was completed on May 20™. Vast reduction in all areas with the exception of
the entrance which borders a neighboring property to the south. The County has been in
contact with all neighbors in a combined effort to reduce the spread and irradiate.

There have been no changes from the previous year so a map is not included. Stockpile
volumes are being depleted opening up the area they have been stacked in. This area has a
deposit of materials that will be mined (21+ feet) before any new area opened up. The alluvial
deposit is adjacent to and east of the permanent scale. Continued sales of stockpiles are
anticipated to deplete what materials are left in the coming season.

Thank you,

R

Rick Neland
President
MNoland, Inc.



